
Dear Fellow SRS Members, 

I’m pleased to let you’ll know that the Institute of Banking & Finance has launched the 

Wealth Management Accelerator Programme (WMAP) which could be suitable for some of 

our members. We had a meeting with IBF on 26th April 2022 and had expressed our earnest 

view that it would be good if they could provide suitable job opportunities for our members 

as the brokerage industry has become highly challenging with the aggressive competition 

from Fintech Brokerages and many of our members are having difficulty making a decent 

living. 

IBF has rolled out the following marketing materials for WMAP to boost awareness and 

generate interest for the programme. Items can be found in the links attached below : 

     * WMAP Social Media Post: Facebook / Instagram / LinkedIn 

    * WMAP Launch Video 

    * WMAP info session: Facebook  / LinkedIn 

IBF will be conducting a dedicated briefing session for our members on 1st June 2022 

(Wednesday) from 6.00 p.m. to 7.30 p.m. which would give an opportunity for our members 

to ask pertinent questions or seek clarifications. 

Please indicate your interest by submitting the following details to 

secretariat@remisiers.org by 27th May 2022 (Friday) : 

     * Full Name              : 

    * Broking House      : 

    * Handphone No.   : 

    * Email                       : 

    * Preferred Mode   : IBF Premises (MAS building) or Webinar 

   (please select one) 

Looking forward to your prompt response which will assist greatly the administrative 

arrangements for IBF. 

SRS is happy to build a brighter future for our members especially in these very tough times. 

Warmest regards, 

S.Nallakaruppan 

President 

The Society of Remisiers (Singapore) 


